
 

Friends of the Mansfield Library 

Newsletter 

Annual Meeting Scheduled 

The Friends will hold its annual meeting on Monday November 8, 2021 at 7:00pm via Zoom.   We 
are excited to have CT based artist Emida Roller to speak about the Racial Equity Mural to be 
installed in front of the Mansfield Community Center.  The Town of Mansfield and the Human 

Rights Commission are partnering with the artist and CT Murals on the project. 

All are invited to attend.  There will be a short business meeting before the presentation.  We will 
send an email with the meeting link to all members about a week before the meeting. 
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Membership Dues are Due this Month! 

Thank you to all who have been loyal Friends of the Mansfield Library.  We hope you will continue to support the 
many programs and services  available at the library thanks in part to the Friends.  Please cut out this form and 
mail with your $10 dues  to:  Friends of the Mansfield Library c/o Sarah Accorsi,  284 Storrs Rd, Mansfield Ctr,  CT 
06250 

 Name _________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Address _______________________________________________________________________ 

  

Email __________________________________________________     Date_________________ 

  

 

The June 2021 book sale was the first sale held since Sept. 2019.  It was an 
outdoor, one day sale that was delayed by rain.  In spite of only being open for 5 
hours, the sale brought in $4315.63.  We thank our wonderful volunteers for helping 
make the sale a success!  As you may know, we have begun accepting donations 
for the next sale which will likely be early next year.  Donations must be brought to 
the library only on scheduled donation days.  We plan to have a donation day  on  
Saturday early each month.  The date will depend on holidays and on the 
availability of the library auditorium.  Watch for an announcement on the library’s 
website. 


